Meeting of students of the 1st Year of the educational program "Water Management and reclamation" with a double diploma with the rector of the NIU "TIASHMII" in Tashkent-Mirzaev Bahadyr Suyunovich
On December 22, 2024, 1st year students of the EP" water management and reclamation "went to Tashkent, Republic of Uzbekistan, to register in the information system" HEMIS", which manages the processes of higher education of the National Research University" Tashkent Institute of irrigation and agricultural mechanization engineers "(NIU" TIASHMII"). The students were warmly welcomed by the staff of the University. 
The rector of NIU" TIASHMII " -Mirzaev Bahadyr Suyunovich met with students, introduced them to the history of the University, asked questions about the educational process, and listened to each student individually. He made plans for the coming years and expressed his advice. 
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